
 

 

January 24, 2025 
 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Next and VIP Care Continues Servicing to Florida 
Members and Providers 

 
 
We are writing to clarify information recently communicated to our AmeriHealth Caritas 
Florida, Inc. Provider Network regarding AmeriHealth Caritas’ exit from the Florida Medicaid 
program effective 1/31/25.  
 
This change does not impact our AmeriHealth Caritas Next (Health Insurance Marketplace®) 
or AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care (D-SNP Plan), including provider agreements.  If you are a 
contracted provider with AmeriHealth Caritas Next or AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care, your 
provider agreement remains active and unchanged. In addition, no member enrollments for 
AmeriHealth Caritas Health Insurance Marketplace or D-SNP Plan were impacted.   
 
Questions: 
Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of 
our members. If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider 
Account Executive. 

 
 
 


